
P4 Orienteering  

P4 will take part in orienteering 
on Wed 6th March at Mabie 

Forest. The children will love this. More 
information in the maildrop today.  

Cargenbridge School Updates and information 

Fairy Bod Mother Fitness Club 
Reminder the Fairy Bod Mother Fitness 

Club starts on Wed 27th Feb.  

Friday 15th February 2019 

Open Surgery  
Our new Community Police Officer, 

Lee Smith will hold an Open Surgery in 
the school car park on Mon 18th Feb 

from 10.30am-12.30pm. All welcome  

FRIDAY MAIL DROP 
In the mail drop today please find: 

1.  Nithsdale Football Prog - P1-3  
2.  Let’s Get Sporty Holiday Camps - P1-7 
3.   World Book Day Token - All  
4.   Orienteering - P4 
5.   BINGO - All  

Reminder ……… Pupil holidays on 
Thurs 21st and Fri 22nd Feb.  

There will be no newsletter next week. 

We hope you have a lovely few days off. 
The staff will be in school working on 

ICT, moderation and we will have a tour 

of The Bridge. School reopens for pupils 
on Mon 25th Feb.  

Mental Health Week  
A huge thank you again to Louise McVie 

who came in and led a session with each 

class on mental health. This is such an 

important aspect of our health and 

wellbeing.  

Dumfries & Galloway Burns Association 
Good luck to Jay L, P5 and Joseph P7 
who are representing the school in the 

Burns Association Regional Schools Com-
petition on Saturday at Dumfries Acade-
my at 9am and 12.30pm. You have worked 

hard, good luck and enjoy.  
Good luck also to Jay McC who is partici-
pating in the Piping Section on Saturday. 
Please feel free to go along and support 

them. 

P6 & P7 Rugby 
On Mon 25th Feb P6 & P7 pupils will 
start a block of touch rugby organ-

ised through Active Schools.  

Email Address: 
gw08officecargenbrid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Blog Address: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/ 

Mrs Watson says ………… We are currently reapplying for our Eco Green Flag. 

We would like to start up our Eco/Geko Group. Any parent interested in helping 

us please get in touch. Thanks to Anna Griffin for helping with our application. 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thurs 7th 

March. We aim to use this day to 

start off reading buddies. We have 

already some names of family mem-

bers keen to read to/hear children 

read. If you know of anyone else who 

would be interested then please get 

in touch.  

There will be a whole school compe-

tition on World Book Day where chil-

dren have to take a photo of them 

reading with their family in an unu-

sual place. We have done this before 

and have always been amazed at the 

imaginative places you have chosen 

to read books in. Prizes for the most 

imaginative reading place.  

In the maildrop today each child has 

a World Book Day token which can 

be used between 28th Feb - 31st 

March at participating bookshops.  

Queen of the South Attendant 
Congratulations to Millie in P7 for 
being chosen as our Queen of the 

South Attendant. We wish you all the  
best Millie for your role as At-

tendant. We are sure you will thor-
oughly enjoy it. 

Class/Group Photograph 

Reminder the school photog-

rapher is in school on Tues-

day to take pre-school, P1 and 

P7 class/group photographs. 

Please return your permission slip if 

you haven’t already.   

P1 & P7 pupils should wear formal 

uniform please. (shirt and tie) 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                         W/B 18th February 2019 

On Mon —  Open Surgery in Car Park with PC Lee Smith 10.30am-12.30pm                   Country Dancing ASC 3-4pm 

On Tues—   Pre-school, P1 & P7 Class/Group Photograph          P4-7 Generation Science           Netball ASC 3—4 pm  

On Wed —   P1&P2 Morning Maths Club 8.30-9am             Feis Rois P5/6                    Poetry ASC 3-4pm  

On Thurs —  Inset Day - School/Nursery closed to pupils 

On Friday—    Inset Day - School/Nursery closed to pupils  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 

Pupil of the Week   
Fri 15th Feb 2019 

P1/2 Daisy, P2/3 Jay, P4 Callum 
P5/6 Jay L, P6/7 Eva 

WELL DONE !!!!  
Cup Winner was :  CLUDEN 

Generation Science 
On Tuesday P4-7 will receive a show 
called “Space Base” from Generation 

Science.  
Pupils can enter the inflatable digital 
planetarium to discover the secrets 
of space as they are taken on a guid-
ed tour across the solar system and 

beyond.  
Sounds fab.  

Tel. No. 
01387 273550 

Early Learning Registration (Nursery) 
Reminder …. Enrolment dates for 

Nursery are:  
Wed 27th and Thurs 28th Feb  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/

